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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

1111.IVINGSTON STitEET llROOKINN, NY 11201

Ilureau for Radiatkm Control
e Rwim 2(06

Fat (718) 643 4616WJ. Telephone (710) 643 7907

January 10,1991

James H. Joyner, Chief
Facilities, Radiological Safety and

i Safeguards Branch
Division of Radiation Safoty and Safoguards
U.S. Nuclear Rogu!atory Commission
Region 1
475 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania 1940 6

Dear Mr. Joynor:

I would welcomo tho result of your mooting on 7 January 1991 with Manhattan Collego
representativos relating to the reactor violations and radiological health inadoquacios reported
in your letter of 27 December 1990 to Dr. Robert E. Berlin.

Thank you for kooping us informed.
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Leonard R. Solon, Ph.D.
Director

LRS/lp/900551 S
cc: John McGrath, NRC /

Robert Gago, Acting Assistant Commissioner, EHS/
Thomas C. Kaiser, Deputy Director, BRC /
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